
 

          

18 July 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatoh 

 
Re: Key Stage 2- Free School Meals 

 
We are writing to advise you that your child will not be automatically entitled to 
Free School Meals when they move to year 3. This is because the government 
initiative is only specific for Key Stage One pupils. 
 
However if you are in receipt of : 
Income Support 
Job Seekers Allowance 
Child Tax Credit (not Working Tax Credit) and have an annual gross income of no 
more than £16,190 
Guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 
Or Income related employment and support allowance  
 
You can apply online at www.link2ict.org/fsm or call into the school office with your 
National Insurance Number and we will make the application on your behalf. 
 
Please apply as soon as possible in time for the new school term in September 
2016. If you are not eligible for free meals you may pay for school meals which are 
currently £2.00 per day (£10.00 per week) or you can provide a packed lunch from 
home. 
 

 
Wassalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatoh 

 
 
 
Sandra Cunniam 
Office Manager 

http://www.link2ict.org/fsm

